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Subject: Invitation to the Workshop on "Networking and Best Practices for Mediterranean Grassland Habitat Types” (Prespa, Greece, 29 – 30 May 2015)

Dear colleague,

It is my honour to invite you to participate in the Workshop on Networking and Best Practices for Mediterranean Grassland Habitat Types. This workshop that will take place at Prespa in Greece on 29 - 30 May 2015, is organised by the Grasslands Networking Group as part of the Natura 2000 and hosted by the Prespa National Forest Management Body (Venue: Information centre of Prespa National Forest Management Body (Pyli, Prespa)). 

The main objective of this workshop will be to offer specialists (academics, conservationists, practitioners, administration officers) sharing best-practices for:

· knowledge dissemination, 
· Mediterranean grassland management , and 
· advice to local/regional administration and governments.

We have already selected some speakers for these sessions and welcome suggestions for additional contributions. Also, we are hosting a poster session and knowledge market providing with further opportunities for exchanging knowledge and information. Finally, the results of the workshop will be reported to allow for further dissemination after the event.  
We want to bring to the attention already that for participants for whom the costs of participation are prohibitive, they may make a formal request for financial support from the budget of the Natura 2000 Biogeographical Process (see more details in the accompanying documents).

For any suggestions on oral, poster or knowledge market presentations or for any questions you may have on the event please contact Michael Vrahnakis (mvrahnak@teilar.gr), tel.: 0030 6946281442. For specific questions on the venue please contact Yannis Kazoglou, ykazoglou@gmail.com, tel.: 0030 6944478124. For all further information on programme and registration we refer to http://ec.europa.eu/environment/nature/natura2000/platform/events/events-upcoming/158_networking_best_practices_for_med_grasslands_en.htm
Looking forward to seeing you at Prespa, 

On behalf of the Grasslands Networking Group, yours sincerely,

Michael Vrahnakis
